
THE VILLAGE DISTRICT OF 

LITTLE BOAR’S HEAD 
In The Town of North Hampton, New Hampshire 

 
 
 
 
 

Notice of a Planning Board Hearing  
 
 
 

5 November 2018 / 6:00pm 
Mary Herbert Room 
233 Atlantic Avenue,  

North Hampton, New Hampshire 
 
 

REGARDING: Public Hearing. The Little Boar's Head Village District 

Planning Board will meet in Public Hearing on Monday, November 5th at 6:00pm 
at the Mary Herbert Room, Town Offices, 233 Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton, 
NH 03862. Case #10/05/18. Mr. and Mrs. Confalone are requesting a hearing on 

the "Voluntary Lot Merger" of their two properties located at Olde Locke Rd. and Ocean 

Blvd. Public comment will be accepted.  
 
Respectfully submitted, Rob Southworth, Chair, Little Boar's Head Village District 
Planning Board. 

 
 
 

All LBH residents are welcome to attend. 


